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 S R Christy NOBJ2016/0951/P 20/04/2016  06:22:09 I am a director of the freeholder of 76 Canfield Gardens. The company has approved the proposed 

alterations and is keen to see them completed as soon as possible.

Flat 5

76 Canfield 

Gardens

London

NW6 3ED

 Nicki Tiernan COMMNT2016/0951/P 19/04/2016  18:10:49 We do not have any problems about the proposed work to Flat 1 and can understand that it is necessary 

to enhance the living space. However, we are very concerned about the security to neighbouring 

properties during the building work. We suffered an attempted burglary to our flat during building 

work carried out by the previous owners. We also hope that the noise and dirt will be controlled. Please 

can external security to both 76 and 74 be increased going forward and carried out whilst the extension 

is being built

Flat 2

74 Canfield 

Gardens

London

NW6 3ED
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